
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

CalFresh Benefits Replacement 
Available for Families Impacted 

by Power Outages

Call 1-877-847-3663 (FOOD) 

Come in/find an office 
at CalFreshFood.org 

Are you a CalFresh recipient whose 
food spoiled due to the power 
outages? 
You can request a replacement of your CalFresh 
Food benefits if your food spoiled due to a power 
outage. For the extensive power outages that 
occurred in early October 2019, you have until 
November 8, 2019 to request the replacement. 
Contact your local county office for help.

How do I request a replacement of 
my CalFresh Food benefits?
Contact your local county office. You will need to 
complete, sign, and turn in a 'CF 303' form to request 
a replacement. Include your contact information and 
a short description of how your food was lost. 
Include the time and date of the power outage.  

Won't my local county office be 
closed because of the power 
outages?
We recommend calling your county office before 
visiting in person to make sure they are open. They 
may also be able to help you by phone.

For other languages, or reasonable accommodations, find an office at CalFreshFood.org. For speech 
and/or hearing assistance call 711 Relay.

Funded by USDA, an equal opportunity provider and employer.
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